	


The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has issued a news release stating that it has entered (along with the U.S. Coast Guard) into a Memorandum of Understanding on the joint enforcement of air pollution requirements for vessels operating in U.S. waters.  

Note: The North America Emission Control Area (ECA) will become enforceable in August 2012.
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